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Dave Kubeczko - DNR

From: Dave Kubeczko - DNR
Sent: Friday, June 14, 2013 10:24 AM
To: dave.kubeczko@state.co.us
Subject: FW: CPW recommended BMPs for Bulldog 22-41V-890

Categories: Green Category

Scan No 2106645              CPW CORRESPONDENCE and PROPOSED BMPs                 2A#400417464 
  

From: Davidson - DNR, Jacob [mailto:jacob.davidson@state.co.us]  
Sent: Friday, June 14, 2013 9:05 AM 
To: Jess Peonio 
Cc: LSPermitco@aol.com; Dave.Kubeczko@state.co.us; michael.warren@state.co.us; taylor.elm@state.co.us 
Subject: Re: CPW recommended BMPs for Bulldog 22-41V-890 
  
Thank you Jess. 
I'll add these to eForms now..... 
 
 
Jacob Davidson 
Land Use Specialist 
Colorado Parks and Wildlife 
jacob.davidson@state.co.us 
Office: (970) 878-6069 

  

On Fri, Jun 14, 2013 at 9:02 AM, Jess Peonio <jpeonio@axiaenergy.com> wrote: 
Axia agrees to the below. 
  
  
Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE Smartphone 
 
 
 
-------- Original message -------- 
From: "Davidson - DNR, Jacob" <jacob.davidson@state.co.us>  
Date: 06/14/2013 8:22 AM (GMT-07:00)  
To: Lisa Smith <LSPermitco@aol.com>  
Cc: Dave Kubeczko <Dave.Kubeczko@state.co.us>,"Warren, Michael" <michael.warren@state.co.us>,"Elm - 
DNR, Taylor" <taylor.elm@state.co.us>,Jess Peonio <jpeonio@axiaenergy.com>  
Subject: CPW recommended BMPs for Bulldog 22-41V-890  

Listed below are CPWs recommended BMPs for the proposed Axia Energy LLC 
Bulldog 22-41V-890  location. 
 
Pad location: Bulldog 22-41V-890, T8N, R90W, section 23 at 40.644322, -107.467275
Document #: 400417464 
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Wildlife concerns: The proposed pad location is within greater sage-grouse Preliminary 
Priority Habitat, greater sage-grouse production area sensitive wildlife habitat (SWH), 
and mule deer critical winter range SWH.  Given the proximity to Highway 13 and 
adjacent infrastructure, wintering mule deer and greater sage-grouse reproduction 
impacts are expected to be minimal. However, large numbers of big game regularly 
move through this area in the spring and fall, and impacts migration are CPW’s 
greatest concern at this location. CPW recommends the following BMPs: 

1.   Establish company guidelines to minimize wildlife mortality from vehicle 
collisions on roads.  
2.   Include a weed management plan and implement the plan as part of 
reclamation. 
3.   Avoid aggressive non-native grasses and shrubs in mule deer habitat 
restoration. 
4.   Install and utilize bear-proof dumpsters and trash receptacles for all food-
related trash on location, following COGCC Rule 1204 a-1. 

CPW would appreciate your concurrence with the proposed BMP’s. Form 2A 
comments for this location are due Sunday June23, 2013.   
Please let me know if you have questions.  
  
Jacob Davidson 
Land Use Specialist  
Colorado Parks and Wildlife 
jacob.davidson@state.co.us 
Office: (970) 878-6069 

  


